
Canada Shriners Virtual Lemonade Stand
Dear Shannon,

We hope you and yours are enjoying your summer despite these unexpected 
circumstances. You, our donors, are an instrumental part of the Shriners Hospital 
Family and we are saddened that we are unable to host you this summer at our 
Flagship Fundraising Events such as our Canada Shriners Hospital Invitational. 
This sentiment is shared with our two exceptional Patient Ambassadors, Kaleb and 
Alab, who were so excited to greet you all at their famous Lemonade Stands. Last 
year alone, Kaleb and Alab raised over $25,000 at their Lemonade Stands, thanks 
to the generosity of donors such as yourself.

While these times are looking very different for all of us, Kaleb and Alab came up 
with a plan to make the best of this situation and turn lemons this Pandemic has 
given us into lemonade! For the month of July, leading up to the usual date of our 
Golf Tournament (Monday, August 3), Kaleb and Alab will be hosting their lemonade 
stands VIRTUALLY.

We invite you to watch Kaleb and Alab’s video and visit the Virtual Lemonade Stand 
website to help them beat their fundraising efforts from last year. Our patients still 
need your support more than ever, and now is the time where we need to come 
together – one sip at a time! 

Click here to visit the Virtual Lemonade Stand!
Follow us on Facebook to stay up to date on Kaleb & Alab’s 

 fundraising status!

Sincerely,

Nathalie Kamel
Director of Communications, Marketing and Donor Development

Shriners Hospitals for Children® - Canada
1003, boulevard Décarie 
Montréal, Québec H4A 0A9
nkamel@shrinenet.org
T: 514-282-8264
C: 514-781-1365
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